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October 8, 2020 

 
WELCOME BACK GIFT 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Please note that your child will be bringing home with them either today or tomorrow a 

reusable water bottle.  The school was able to obtain these water bottles for our 

students through the hard work of our governing board, in particular Ms. Francesca 

Pitruzzello our governing board chair and Ms. Kathy Vella our CLC Coordinator.  

 

We would also like to extend our gratitude and appreciation to Tupperware and in 

particular to Ms. Pauline Bagnoli for graciously sponsoring our school.   

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Steven Rebelo 
Principal 

 

     
 

 


